
As described in SECY-06-0248 'Results of Staff Actions to Identify Problems in Authorizing

Medical Physicists Under 10 CFR Part 35 in Response to Staff Requirements Memorandum,' a

RIS was distributed to Medical Physicist professional organizations and certification boards on

December 15, 2006. This ADAMS package contains documentation of the e-mail

communications to AAPM, ACMP, ABR, ABMP, ASBSNM, and ASTRO requesting that

members and diplomates be notified of the RIS-2006-026.
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